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We greatly appreciate your consideration of our comments on these matters of significant
statewide and national public concern. If you have any questions, please contact Alison Dettmer,
Deputy Ditector of the Energy, Ocean Resources and Federal Consistency Division, at (415)

OCHCO, Chalr
Callfornid\ Coastal Commission

cc: U.S. Senator Dianne Feinstein
U.S. Senator K ila Harris
U.S. Senator Cory Gardner
U.S. Senator Joe Manchin III
U.S. Rep. Darrell Issa
U.S. Rep. Salud Carbajal
U.S. Rep. Jared Huffman
US.T . Fred Upton
U.S. Rep Bobby L. Rush
CA Senator Mike McGuire
CA Senator Bill Monning
CA Senator Patricia Bates
CA Assemblyman Jim Wood
CA Assemblyman Jordan Cunningham
CA As nblyman Rocky Chavez
Benjamin Friedman, Acting Administrator, NOAA
John Laird, California Natural Resources Agency






